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>>> (continued from page 1) 
 

AN EXCITING NEW SCHOOL YEAR IS OFF & RUNNING! 

Giulia is one of 14 new students at 

Point of Hope, because of you!! 

 

LOCAL STUDENTS 

BLESSED BY YOU! 

 
#BECAUSEOFYOU  

MOTHERS WERE HELPED! 
 

       On May 30, over 100 parents of children who 

attend the Point of Hope School in Tarneveni, 

Romania, crammed into a cafeteria area of the day 

center for the first of three weekly workshops designed 

to help these parents understand the value of education 

and to be able to encourage their children to strive for a 

higher level of education. 

       This workshop training provided the parent with 

the exact info they need in order to encourage and help 

their child's passion for school. Also, to encourage their 

child to do their homework to the best of their ability 

each night, and to check in with their child to ensure 

they are getting their homework done and have 

everything they need to do a great job in school. 

       These workshops were a fantastic experience; one 

we hope to offer in the years to come. The staff in 

Romania wants to thank YOU, the donor, who make all 

these extra activities happen. 

We would love to host another series of these workshops in 
the fall. If you’d like to help finance a workshop please 

You gave a mom 

an opportunity of 

a lifetime to 

develop her 

parenting skills- 

thank you! 

Thanks to your generosity, in September we welcomed 14 

new preschool students into our Point of Hope family! 

These bright-eyed youngsters are bursting with curiosity and 

excitement as they take their first steps into the world of education. 

We believe that every child deserves a chance to learn, grow, and 

dream big, and we are determined to provide them with the tools they 

need to succeed. 

As we embark on this new school year, we kindly ask for your 

prayers and continued support. Your generosity has been the 

cornerstone of our success, and together, we can empower these young 

minds to reach their full potential and achieve their dreams. 

Thank you for being a part of our Point of Hope family. With 

your help, we can continue to provide a brighter future for the children 

of Tarneveni, Romania. Let’s make this school year the best one yet! 

THANK YOU for providing for the schoolchildren in 

your local communities! 

Through your generosity, ACF was able to provide more 

backpacks and essential school supplies to children in 

need locally in Louisiana and Illinois! 

Your support 

helped deliver 

backpacks and 

other vital 

school items 

to kids right 

here in the 

U.S. 



 

  

#becauseofyou  

>>> 

 

YOU GAVE CLEAN & LIVING WATER 

TO A THIRSTY WORLD! 

 

 

YOUR CHANCE TO LEAVE A LEGACY! 

 

     What started years ago as a simple dream 

has grown beyond our expectations. Another 

Child has come a long way, but we still have 

a long way to go. 

     We invite you to become part of the long-

term answer for the children that will need 

help in the years to come. Many people think 

it is complicated to leave a legacy gift, but it 

is not difficult & we would love to show you. 

   anotherchildfoundation.org/legacyfund 

     We want to say a big THANK YOU for your incredible 

kindness and support! Thanks to your generosity, we were able 

to provide families in Guatemala with something truly 

amazing – clean water filters and Bibles. 

     In September, our mission team traveled to Guatemala, and 

we were able to distribute these wonderful gifts to families 

who desperately needed them. The smiles on their faces were 

priceless! 

     Clean water is so important because it keeps families 

healthy. With the water filters you provided, these families 

now have access to clean and safe drinking water. This means 

fewer sick days and more time for children to go to school and 

play with their friends. It's a big step towards a brighter future. 

     And the Bibles you gave are bringing hope and inspiration 

to these families too. They offer comfort and guidance, and 

many people find strength in their words during tough times. 

     The team also provided a remote medical clinic where 

people got the rare chance to visit a doctor and receive any 

meds they needed. 

     Your generosity is making a real difference in the lives of 

these families, and we are so grateful to have you as our 

supporters. Together, we are changing the world, one family at 

a time. 

     Thank you again for your kindness and compassion. You 

are truly making the world a better place. 

     God is good all the time! 

Beautiful children in Guatemala and 

Romania received God’s best gift of all! 



  


